
On Tue, Feb 21, 2023 at 8:00 AM LCMN Tamu <lcmn.tamu@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
Name and title: Grace Denny, LCMN Lab Manager 
Email: lcmn.tamu@gmail.com 
Employer: Dr. Jessica Bernard, Texas A&M University 
 
The Lifespan Cognitive and Motor Neuroimaging Lab has been conducting a study on how as 
we get older, our behavior and brains begin to change. We may experience changes in memory, 
attention, and how well we move. Understanding these changes can provide us vital information 
to develop interventions that improve the life and health of older adults. Edith was kind enough 
to participate in our Aging Brains study and dedicate her time to contribute to our research. Over 
the course of three years, we track the changes in both behavior and in the brain. Specifically, we 
are interested in understanding the cerebellum as it is a key contributor to motor and cognitive 
function, but also how it interacts with the rest of the brain. Edith completed a brain imaging 
scan and behavioral test sessions where she performed tests of balance and motor function, as 
well as tests that looked at memory and attention. Edith invested many hours into our research 
and we cannot thank her enough! 
 
Best, 
Grace 
LCMN Lab Manager 
 
 


